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Dear Hurry: 

(To Dr. J. B. Hurry, Reading) 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 
14th Feb., 1913. 

Thanks you so much for your bookt which I v.as looking over last evening 
with much interest. You have certainly got together a great deal of most inter­
esting material, am I see you have incorporated a great deal that is new. 

Your suggestion about the historical section is interesting, but I 
doubt very much if Mr. Welleome would part with it. I would indeed like to 
see it go to one of the Universities in connection with a historical department 
such as they have in the University of Leipzig. Shall I ask about it, or will 
you? 

Greetings to the family, - i:articularly to the lassie. 

Sincerely yours, 

m 
W Osler 

*This refers to 2nd edition of my Vicious Circle in Disease - J.B. Hurry. 


